[image: image1.jpg]




�8-2019 Calendar on the back of this Newsletter.


!  We earned $660.00 to go towards a GA GA Pit!n be found on Provident'at lea





PCS 


Newsletter





MAY  





Reminder:


It is now flip flop and light clothing weather.  Please make sure your child is wearing appropriate shoes for recess and gym.  Students will not be permitted to play in flip flops due to safety concerns.  Spagetti straps and cut off shirts are not permitted.  Shorts should be at least as long as a student’s fingertips if arms are placed at their side.  





Parent Survey:


A parent survey will be coming home in Thursday folders.  We would appreciate you completing the survey and returning it as soon as possible.  Thank you in advance for your help!





Thank you:


Thank you to all of our parent volunteers for Health/Fitness Event.  The day was a huge success.  To date, we have collected $407 (stamp sponsors) towards the purchase of fitness equipment. 





A special Thank You to all of the parents who donated for Staff Appreciation. Your support is AMAZING!





Donations Needed:


We are looking for donations of freeze pops and bottled water for field day.  Donations can be dropped off at the office.





Zroni Roll Fundraiser:


Thank you for making this fundraiser a huge success!  We earned $660.00 to go towards a GA GA Pit!











Parent Group Meeting:


Our last parent group meeting of the school year is tonight, May 10th at 7PM.





Days off in May:


May 28th- No School. 





Change in School Calendar:


June 7th is now a full day of school (Snow makeup day). The last day for students is June 8th (Half Day – Noon Dismissal)





2018 – 2019 School Calendar:


Next year’s school calendar is printed on the back of this newsletter.  The color version of the calendar can be found on Provident’s website.  


Changes for Next Year:


-Doors open at 7:45 am


-First period begins at 8:05 am 


-Dismissal is 3:30 pm 





Field Trips:


3rd Grade:  May 11th – Airport


4th Grade:  May 11th – Zoo





Field Day:


Field Day will be held on June 5th.


(Rain Date 6th/7th)


Please make sure your child wears comfortable clothing and athletic shoes.  Consider sunscreen or a hat for sun protection.  





Reading Challenge:


The reading challenge forms will be collected on May 18th to allow us to get t-shirts for students who participated.  The total points will be reduced to 55 points.
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